Information for Parents

· Please drop your child off after 6pm on Sunday.  We will not provide dinner Sunday just some snacks around the campfire.  
· To drop off your child you must stop by the main office and the park official will direct you.  
· Please pick your child up on Thursday at camp.

· The camp we are going to is Van Buren State Park in South Haven, MI.  There is a sand volleyball court, a wonderful beach, trails and other things to do. 
· Phones numbers for you, to get hold of the park itself the number is (517) 857-2200, as for me, my home phone is (268) 781-1132 and my cell phone is (517) 812-4725.  I will have my cell phone on me during camp.  
